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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

R. Warman provided an update regarding German Twinning. Mr. Warman advised that a group of
approximately 50 visitors consisting of choir members, musicians and tourists will be visiting from
Zweibrucken, Germany during October, 2019. Mr. Warman commented that the itinerary for the delegation still
needs to be finalized and that further information regarding expenses will be discussed at a future meeting.

There was no report provided regarding the German Canadian Club.
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